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Dear Parents and Carers of Year 4 children,  
 
In addition to schools providing basic skills and a rounded curriculum, we also help our children understand the breadth of different 
cultures in the wider world. Along with all other schools in Biddulph, we have planned a very exciting Faith in Focus Week starting 
3rd February. Children will experience a multitude of creative arts during the week, dancing, music, crafts based on artefacts, 
sampling food prepared by themselves, to name but a few.  
 
In addition, Year 4 children will have the wonderful opportunity to visit a Hindu Temple in Rushholme and then they will then have 
their lunch in an Indian restaurant before returning home. 
Year 4 children from Oxhey will go on the trip on Thursday 6th February.  
 
Schools will be funding the cost of the coach; however, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £6.50 towards the cost of the 
meal at the Indian restaurant.  
 
The voluntary contribution has been added to Parent Pay and will provide your consent for your child to attend. 
 
I am sure all who go on the trip will have a memorable experience.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Nevitt, Miss Jones and Mrs Masterson 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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